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Dear Friends of Saint Paul’s School
During 2020 - 21 school year, we celebrated the 102nd anniversary of Christian 
Brother presence at Saint Paul’s School, which began in 1918 when the Brothers 
brought the Lasallian Mission to our beloved school.  After being exiled from 
France in 1904 and having barely escaped with their lives from Mexico in the 
1914 revolution, the Brothers purchased the school from the Benedictine 
monks of Saint Joseph Abbey in 1918.  And the rest, as they say, is history.

One of the first challenges the Brothers faced in 1918 was the Spanish 
flu pandemic, which roared through the school and community, claiming 
students, Brothers, and neighbors as victims.  But the Brothers ministered to 
their students. Indeed, it was the Lasallian charism of caring for the students 
during this pandemic that helped win over the school’s constituents to these 
unfamiliar French Brothers.  And the rest, as they say, is history.

During 2020-21, the school was again challenged by a pandemic, which 
forced school closure for nine weeks in the last quarter of 2020. And while we 
responded with 21st century technology, it was our Lasallian creativity, caring, 
and competence that saved the day.  Parents overwhelmingly gave “thumbs 
up” to our virtual school efforts during that time.

While we had hoped that the pandemic would be history as we prepared 
for the 2020-21 school year in August, such was not to be the case.  Thus, we 
marshalled herculean efforts in equipping our school to be as safe and secure 
as possible in order to welcome our students back to campus – a desire ardently 
wished for by both parents and students.  And thus, on August 6, 2020, we 
began our new school year with on-campus instruction – and remained open 
for every day of last school year.  And the rest, as they say, is history.

As we begin a new school year in 2021-22, we again are challenged by the 
pandemic – and we again are meeting our obligations of keeping our students 
safe while providing quality education.  The statistics in this brochure will 
give witness to that fact – as does our recently awarded Blue Ribbon School 
Award by the United States Department of Education – one of only two private

high schools in Louisiana to be so recognized this year, the other being our 
traditional sister school, Saint Scholastica Academy.  

As we embark on this new school year, we do so with optimism and faith – the 
same optimism and faith that the Benedictine Fathers of Saint Joseph Abbey 
had when they opened Saint Paul’s in 1911 and the same optimism and faith 
that the original Christian Brothers had when they assumed ownership of the 
school in 1918.

And as we open our new year among many uncertainties, we do so with a 
very strong enrollment, proving our school’s continued value, viability, and 
relevance. Your donations made a difference, too. With your help, Saint Paul’s 
continued to spread the Christian Brothers’ Lasallian education to the next 
generation of young men. And we have a new band/music building, too!

Know that your contributions are a significant help in making Saint Paul’s, not 
only a Blue-Ribbon School, but also a place where students “Rise Up” as men of 
God and practice the Five Lasallian Core Principles in their homes, on campus, 
and in their communities.

And now we call on you again, perhaps more so than ever with the uncertainties 
of the future.  For Saint Paul’s to continue to thrive, we need your help.  

Please enjoy the 2020 - 21 Advancement Report. We invite you to review the 
names of the businesses and individuals that partnered with Saint Paul’s to 
further the Lasallian mission and invite you to become part of that number. 

Be assured that the Christian Brothers regularly pray for those who support 
our Mission of providing a human and Christian education to the young 
men entrusted to our care.  We have done so for over 100 years – and we 
will continue to do so as the Lasallian Mission continues its second century in 
Covington.

Sincerely,
Brother Ray Bulliard, FSC
The 17th Christian Brother President of Saint Paul’s School

"To be entrusted with teaching of the young is a great gift and grace of God" (Med 201.1). "God's word is powerful in 
touching hearts" (Med 180.2).

– St. John Baptist de La Salle to the fi rst Christian Brothers
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  2019-2020 2020-2021
President’s Annual Educational Fund  $409,199.00 $519,159.00
Special Events*  $0.00 $24,375.00
New Band Hall  $25,050.00 $179,092.00
Benilde Hall Renovation 2019-2020  $20,927.00 $31,813.00

 TOTAL $455,176.00 $722,626.00

Summary of  Contr ibut ions

* 2020 - New event Oktoberfest was canceled 
due to Covid-19; 2021 Celebrity Dinner was 
also canceled due to the epidemic. 

2021 - New event the Five Core Meal was held 
for fifty people indoors as well as virtually

$0

$50,000

$100,000

$150,000

$200,000

$250,000

$300,000

$350,000

$400,000

$450,000

$500,000

$550,000

$600,000

President's
Annual Fund

Special Events New Band Hall

2019-2020

2020-2021

Benilde Hall
Renovation Faces of  the Future 5

  2019-2020 2020-2021
President’s Annual Educational Fund  $409,199.00 $519,159.00
Special Events*  $0.00 $24,375.00
New Band Hall  $25,050.00 $179,092.00
Benilde Hall Renovation 2019-2020  $20,927.00 $31,813.00

 TOTAL $455,176.00 $722,626.00 TOTAL $455,176.00 $722,626.00

Summary of  Contr ibut ions

* 2020 - New event Oktoberfest was canceled 
due to Covid-19; 2021 Celebrity Dinner was 
also canceled due to the epidemic. 

2021 - New event the Five Core Meal was held 
for fifty people indoors as well as virtually

$0

$50,000

$100,000

$150,000

$200,000

$250,000

$300,000

$350,000

$400,000

$450,000

$500,000

$550,000

$600,000

President's
Annual Fund

Special Events New Band Hall

2019-2020

2020-2021

Benilde Hall
Renovation



6 Faces of  the Future

President’s  Annual Educational Fund

r Denotes Recurring Monthly 
Giving

o Denotes Lasallian Circle Giving 
- Annual Giving for 3 or more 
consecutive years

Major Gifts ($1000 & over)
 Dr. Dominick Alongi
 AmazonSmile
o Mr. & Mrs. Ernest Angelo '52
o Anonymous Donors
 Dr. Andrew Baier '01
 Mr. & Mrs. Charles Bakaly
 Banner Ford & Chevrolet
o Capt. Theodore F Barkerding
r Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Barreca
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Andre Barrios
 Bentley Systems, Inc.
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Miles Biggs '94
 Bisso Towboat Company, Inc.
 Mr. & Mrs. Mark Bitterwolf '83
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Steve Blum
 Mr. & Mrs. Edgar R Bogantes '73
 Dr. & Mrs. James Bradford

r, o Dr. & Mrs. Todd Brasuell
o Mr. & Mrs. David Briggs
 Mr. & Mrs. Kris Brouillette
r Dr. Edward Brown '90
o Mr. & Mrs. Brian Burke
 Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Calamari
r, o Dr. James Cavalier '91
 Mr. & Mrs. Don Celestin '79
o Citizens Bank & Trust Co.
o Brig. Gen. James B Cobb
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Cruise
o Mr. & Mrs. John Curren '92
o Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Daly
o Mrs. Cynthia D'Elia
o Mr. & Mrs. Paul Dennis
 Mr. Earl J Deroche '63
o Mr. Edmond & Dr. Shannon 

d'Hemecourt
o Mr. & Mrs. Dan Dorsey
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Chris du Passage
o Mr. & Mrs. John Dubreuil
o Dr. & Mrs. Harold C Dufour '83

Mr. & Mrs. Adrian G Duplantier '70

Mr. & Mrs. David L Duplantier '71
 Mr. & Mrs. Michael Dupre
o Mr. Larry Englande
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Blaise Ernst '92
 Mr. & Mrs. Miles P Faust '81
o Mr. & Mrs. Bob Ferrante
o Five Guys Burgers & Fries
 Mr. & Mrs. Michael Fouchi
 Mr. & Mrs. Richard Fowler
r, o Drs. Susie & Robert Fuselier '75
o Judge & Mrs. Marvin F Gahagan
 Mr. & Mrs. Larry Galloway
o Mr. & Mrs. Wayne J Gardner
 Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gary
 Mr. & Mrs. Lloyd Gautreaux
o Mr. John D Glaser '93
o Judge & Mrs. John W Greene
o Mr. & Mrs. Richard Greene
o Drs. Meredith & Michael Hall '92
o Mr. & Mrs. Charles L Harrington '59
o Mr. & Mrs. Dunbar Healy

Mr. & Mrs. Michael M Herbert '68
 Dr. Romeo Hernandez

o Mr. & Mrs. Neal Hightower
 Mr. Chuck Hughes
 Ms. Tiffany Hymel
 J & L Foods, LLC
o Mr. & Mrs. Edwin H Jordan '77
r Dr. & Mrs. Gerald Keller

Drs. Elizabeth & David Kergosien
 Mr. Roger Koerner
 Ms. Jane Kolb
 Mr. Richard M Krannawitter
o Mr. & Mrs. Keith Kreminski
o Mrs. Judy Lacour
o Mr. & Mrs. Benjamin Lea
o Mr. & Mrs. Ron E Lee
r, o Mr. & Mrs. John W Lobdell '88
o Mr. & Mrs. Darrell Longo
o Mr. & Mrs. Steve Madary
o Mr. & Mrs. Paul J Mayronne '88
 Mr. & Mrs. Todd McCormick
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey E McDonald '94
o Mr. & Mrs. John McDonald

Mr. & Mrs. Alexander McLean '88
o Mr. & Mrs. Paysse McWilliams

Annual Fund
Saint Paul’s School Annual Fund is conducted each year; it allows the school to achieve the lofty goal of a Christian and humane education to each 
child entrusted to our care. Unrestricted donations are used for major projects including classroom improvements, advancing educational programs, 
faculty compensation and continuing education, and physical improvements to our campus. Restricted gifts are funds directed to a specifi c program: 
tuition assistance, Wolves on Wheels, the Math Department, and campus beautifi cation to list just a few. All donations are used to improve the school 
for the young men entrusted to its care, and if it were not for these donations, Saint Paul’s would not be the thriving educational institution it is today.
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r, o Drs. Nicole & Eduardo Menendez
 Mr. & Mrs. Mark W Mercante '88
 Mr. & Mrs. Richard L Muller '90
 Mr. & Mrs. Ryan Murphy '88
 Mr. & Mrs. Brad Navarre '95
 Dr. & Mrs. Hal Neitzschman
 Dr. & Mrs. Howard Neumann
r Dr. & Mrs. Thomas Nicotri
o Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Norlin
o Mr. & Mrs. Thomas O'Keefe
 Osbon, Sue B., Ph.D.
 Ozone Properties, LLC
o P & W Industries, LLC
o P & C Carroll Foundation '81
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Martin Padilla
o Parish Concrete, LLC
o Mr. Greg & Dr. Lisa Pellegrini '86
o Mr. John E Peltier '72
r, o Dr. & Mrs. Robert Peltier
 People Who Think, LLC
 Pinnacle Medical Network
o Mr. & Mrs. Victor Pisani
 Mr. Robin Poirier '68
 Dr. & Mrs. Dennis R Preau
o Mr. & Mrs. Jerome J Ramon
 Mr. & Mrs. Mike Ravain
o Mr. & Mrs. Robert Rees
o Drs. Rachel & Jason Reina
 Retired Christian Brothers
o Mr. & Mrs. Todd Richard
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Rovira
o Mr. & Mrs. James Rozycki
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Heath Rushing

 Drs. Amy & Allen Sawyer
o Mr. & Mrs. Robert J Schoen '66
 Mr. & Mrs. Chris Schott
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Michael Sciortino '03
o Mr. Robert Shea '97
 Mr. & Mrs. David Shirah

Mr. & Mrs. J. Pierre Simoneaux '82
o Mr. & Mrs. John Smith
o Mr. Mark F Smith & Ms. Lois 

Fayerweather
r, o Mr. Sean Spansel '04
o Stag Cummins Fund
 Mr. & Mrs. Blaine Strander
 Mr. & Mrs. Don Sustendal
 Mr. Chastian Taurman '97
 Mr. Patrick A Tesson '65
o The William Smart Company '81
o Mr. Daniel J Thomas '83
r, o Drs. Michelle & John Thompson '74
o Mr. & Mrs. Herbert J Thorpe '94
r Mr. & Mrs. Allan Trosclair '60
o Mr. & Mrs. Jack Truitt
 Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Tujague
 Dr. & Mrs. Blake Vanderlan
o Mr. Bruce J Villere '69
 Vincent Saia Foundation
o Mr. & Mrs. Jimmy Walther
 Bro. Thomas Ward, FSC '37
o Mr. & Mrs. Thomas H. Watson
o Mr. John Wayert
 Dr. & Mrs. Patrick Weimer
o Mr. & Mrs. Russell B Wilson

Partners ($500 - $999)
 Mr. & Mrs. Marc Anderson
o Anonymous Donors
o Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Anzelmo '66
 Mr. & Mrs. John M Baldwin '64
o Mr. & Mrs. Frank J Bevinetto
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Travis Biggs '98
 Ms. Carolyn Bishop
 Mr. Mace Bourgeois & Mrs. 

Susan Bonnett '92
r Mr. Jacob G Broussard '16
 Mr. & Mrs. Curt Burrell
o Mr. & Mrs. Robert Byrne
r, o Dr. & Mrs. W. Ross Cazayoux '83
o Mr. & Mrs. Larry Champagne '65
 Mrs. Monica Contreras
 Mr. Robert Contreras
 Mr. & Mrs. John Cook
 Mr. Jason Cory '06
 Mr. & Mrs. Frank J Coumou '84
o Mr. & Mrs. Lennie L Crawford '70
o Mr. & Mrs. John Cresson
r, o Mr. Matthew Crumhorn '99 & 

Ms. Michelle Wittler
o Mr. & Mrs. Martin de Laureal
 Mr. Al & Dr. Tin Tin Devoe
o Dr. & Mrs. John P d'Hemecourt '96
o Mr. & Mrs. Louis R Dubuc
o Mr. & Mrs. Keith Dusang
o Mr. & Mrs. Michael E Dvornak
 Mr. & Mrs. David Eddy
o Mr. & Mrs. John Egnatchik

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas M Faherty '74
 Mr. Paul L Farmer '82
o Mr. Douglas Fields '01
o Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Frentz
r, o Mr. & Mrs. James Galloway '05
o Mr. Thomas M Galloway '85
 Mrs. Beth Gavel
r, o Capt. A D Geoghegan '65
 Mr. & Mrs. David Gold
 Mr. & Mrs. Michael Goodman
 Mr. John Gordon '02
o Mr. & Mrs. Rafael Goyeneche
o Mr. & Mrs. Eric Hanrahan
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert G Harvey
r, o Ms. Karen Hebert
 Mr. Raymond S Herndon '65
o Mr. & Mrs. Robert Hewitt
 Mr. & Mrs. Jim Irwin
 Mr. & Mrs. Marc Jones
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 Mr. Richard H Kerr '68
o Mr. & Mrs. Steven R Kinchen
o Mr. & Mrs. Boyd Kitchen
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 Mr. & Mrs. Ryan Murphy '88
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 Dr. & Mrs. Hal Neitzschman
 Dr. & Mrs. Howard Neumann
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o Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Norlin
o Mr. & Mrs. Thomas O'Keefe
 Osbon, Sue B., Ph.D.
 Ozone Properties, LLC
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o Mr. & Mrs. Russell B Wilson

Partners ($500 - $999)
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o Anonymous Donors
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 Mr. Al & Dr. Tin Tin Devoe
o Dr. & Mrs. John P d'Hemecourt '96
o Mr. & Mrs. Louis R Dubuc
o Mr. & Mrs. Keith Dusang
o Mr. & Mrs. Michael E Dvornak
 Mr. & Mrs. David Eddy
o Mr. & Mrs. John Egnatchik

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas M Faherty '74
 Mr. Paul L Farmer '82
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 Mr. & Mrs. James Melancon
 Ms. Vanessa Miles
 Dr. & Mrs. Owen Mogabgab '98
o Mr. & Mrs. Thomas F Mouch '81
o Mr. & Mrs. Troy Murphy
o Mr. & Mrs. Donald Neuman
 Mr. & Mrs. Michael Nicolini
 Mr. & Mrs. Craig Paretti '93
 Dr. & Mrs. Robert C Penick '65
 Mr. Peter G Perino '77
r Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Plaisance
o Mr. & Mrs. Hollis H Poche '67
 Mr. James Rather
r Mr. Dale Roberts '88
o Mr. & Mrs. Craig J Robichaux '78
 Mr. & Mrs. William L Rose '56
o Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Roushar
r, o Mr. & Mrs. David Rowbatham
 Dr. & Mrs. Eric M Rowley '89
o Mr. Bryan J Rozycki '09
o Mr. & Mrs. Robert Schonberg
 Mr. & Mrs. Todd Shaffett
 Mr. & Mrs. Vernice Simon
 Mr. & Mrs. Donald Stroble
o Mr. Cecil W Talley '63
o The Trapagnier Law Firm
 Mr. & Mrs. John Tomba
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Gary Turner
 Dr. & Mrs. Herschel Vargas

Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Verdigets
 Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Vicknair
 Mr. & Mrs. John H Whitlock '87

Partners (Under $500)
  Mr. Peter Abadie
 Ms. Louise Abadie
 Mr. Lawrence E Abbott '93
o Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth W Adams
 Ms. Amanda Adragna
 Mr. & Mrs. Lloyd Alberts
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Bruce J Alexius '66
 Mr. & Mrs. William Alford '94
o Mr. & Mrs. Curt Allen
 Mr. Eric Alley '03
 Mr. & Mrs. George Amann
 Dr. & Ms. Malcolm E Andry
 Anonymous Donors

Dr. & Mrs. Thomas A Anzalone '80
o Mr. Brendan Aucoin '04
o Mr. & Mrs. Warren Ayo
 Mrs. Donna Babel
 Mrs. Cheryl Bacon
 Mr. Charles Bakaly

Mr. & Mrs. Richard M Barcelona '92
 Dr. & Mrs. William Barfield
o Mr. R. Derrek Barfield '93
o Mr. & Mrs. Raymond J Battalora '76
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Baumgartner
 Mr. & Mrs. Charles Bayle
r, o Bayou Fire Media, LLC
 Mr. & Mrs. Michael Bethea
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert E Bilinski '55
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Bryan T Billiot '90
r, o Mr. & Mrs. David Billiot '98
o Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Billson

 The Blood Center
o Mr. & Mrs. George Bloom
 Ms. Giselda Bloom
o Mr. & Mrs. Mark Bodin
r, o Mr. George Bonnett '85
o Mr. & Mrs. Brophy J Boudreaux
 Box Tops for Education
o Mr. & Mrs. James L Bradford '84
 Mr. & Mrs. Charles Bragg
 Mr. & Mrs. Joshua Braswell
r, o Mr. Kenneth Bratton '97
o Mr. & Mrs. Tommy Brennan
 Mr. Nelson Breve '97
o Mr. & Mrs. Jason Broussard

 Ms. Wendy Brown
 Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Brown
o Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Buckel
o Mr. & Mrs. David Buquoi
o Ms. Virginia Burggraf
r, o Mr. Daniel Burke '04
 Ms. Catherine Burnett
 Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas Burns
 Mrs. June Burrell
 C M Combs Construction, LLC
o Mr. & Mrs. Julian P Caballero '84
o Mr. & Mrs. Michael Cahall
o Mr. & Mrs. James E Cain '72
o Ms. Monica Caldarera
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o Mr. & Mrs. Ryan Cartier '97
 Mr. & Mrs. Charles Cassreino
 Mr. & Mrs. Gary Cavalier
 Mr. & Mrs. Mark F Chatry
 Mr. & Mrs. Clayton Chitwood
 Ms. Kathleen Clemens
o Mr. & Mrs. Murray Cleveland
 Ms. Susan Cobb
 Community Coffee - Cash for 

Schools
 Mr. & Mrs. James V 

Connaughton '66
 Mr. Julian J Contreras '19
 Mr. & Mrs. Ernest Cooper
 Ms. Becky Corbett
o Mr. Paul D Cordes '71
o Mr. & Mrs. Robert Cordrey
o Mrs. Madeline L Cottrell
 Mr. & Mrs. Stan Cowley
o Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Cuber
 Mr. & Mrs. Craig Cuccia
o Mr. & Mrs. Richard Cullerton '59
 Mr. Seth Cureington
 Ms. Annette Curren
 CV Copperstill, LLC
o Mr. & Mrs. R Cyr
 Dr. & Mrs. Nicholas Danna
 Mr. & Mrs. Eric Davis
o Mr. & Mrs. Julian D Davis
 Mr. & Mrs. Paul Davis '89
 Mr. Louis D'Elia
o Mr. Darryl DePaula '81

Mr. & Mrs. Donald J Deroche '63

r, o Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Dickens
o Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Dodson
 Mr. & Mrs. Eric Doescher
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Donham
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Dowd IV '89
o Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Dowd
o Mr. & Mrs. Eric Doyle
 Mr. & Mrs. Graham Doyle
 Mr. & Mrs. Craig Drez
o Mr. & Mrs. David Dubreuil
 Mr. & Mrs. Ruffin J Duet '82
 Mr. & Mrs. Paul Duhe
o Mr. & Mrs. William Duncan
 Mr. & Mrs. John Duplantier
 Mr. & Mrs. Glen Durham
r Mr. & Mrs. Jimmy Dykes '61
 Ms. Alicia Elie
o Mr. Toby M Ellner '93
o Mr. & Mrs. John Englehardt
r Mr. & Mrs. James L Ensley
 Mr. & Mrs. Peyton Eustis '06
o Mr. & Mrs. Thomas M Faherty '95
 Mr. Robert O Farris '00
o Mr. & Mrs. Greg Fenn
o Mr. & Mrs. John M Flannery
r, o Mrs. Suzanne Fleming
 Mr. Christian Q Flick '16
o Mr. & Mrs. Michael I Flynn '66
o Ms. Elizabeth Forster
 Mr. & Mrs. Ryan Fournier
o Mr. & Mrs. Owen P Francis
 Mrs. Jonette Franks
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Chris Freret '91

 Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Fuhrman
 Mr. Greg Gagliano
o Mr. & Mrs. William Gahagan
r, o Dr. & Mrs. David R Gahn '84
r, o Mr. Thomas Galloway '06
 Mr. Robert Gardner
o Mr. & Mrs. Mark Gassen
r, o Mr. Jonathan Gay '97
r, o Mr. Paul Gement '79
 Mr. & Mrs. David P Glockner '66
o Mr. & Mrs. John Glorioso
 Mr. & Mrs. Paul Gorney
 Mr. & Mrs. David Gottfried '80
 Mr. & Mrs. David Grass
 Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Grimley
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Theodore Guillot '00
 Mr. William E Gulledge '84
 Mr. & Mrs. William F Gunther '67
o Mr. Friedrich Gurtler '00
 Mr. Blake Gutierrez
o Mr. & Mrs. David Hadskey
o Ms. Grace Hagen
 Mr. & Mrs. Powell Hamaker
r, o Mr. John F Healy '62

Mr. & Mrs. Gregory V Heausler '65
 Mr. & Mrs. Ian Hegwood
o Mr. William V Henry '69
o Mr. & Mrs. John F Herbert '58
 Mr. Jacob W Hewson '14
o Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Hewson
 Mr. Wade M Hladky '88
 Mr. & Mrs. Chris Hnatyshyn
 Mr. Owen T Hnatyshyn '19

o Mr. & Mrs. Keith N Hollis
o Mr. George Hopkins '01
o Mr. Sean Huber '03
 Mrs. Avery Huffman
 Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Huguet
 Mr. Shawn Hymel '02
 Mr. Ricky Indovina
 Ms. Kristin Ingram
o Ms. Louise Ingram
 Mr. Richard Jackson '07
o Mr. & Mrs. Paul T Jaquillard
 Jefferson Financial Federal 

Credit Union
o Lt. Col. Mark Jenner '79
 Mr. & Mrs. Lane M Johnson '96
o Mr. & Mrs. Mark R Johnson '76
 Mr. & Mrs. J. Garrison Jordan
 Ms. Joyce Jung
o Mr. & Mrs. James Kangas
 Mr. Ben H Kasischke '73
 Ms. Jaime Kentzel
 Mr. & Mrs. Billy Kentzel '56
 Mr. & Mrs. Ken Kersker
 Mrs. Jolie Khoury
r, o Mr. John T Kidd '89
o Mr. Justin S Kinchen '10
 King Solutions, Inc.
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Craig Kingrea '99
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Peter T Klebba '73
 Mr. & Mrs. Greg Klemp

Knights of Columbus Council 3064
 Mr. & Mrs. Gene Knobloch
 Mr. & Mrs. Scott Kreeger
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r, o Mr. James Kungel '00
 Mr. & Mrs. Keith Ladner
o Mr. & Mrs. Jonathan Lagarde '83
 Lakeside Merchants Association
o Mr. & Mrs. Kent Lambert
 Dr. & Mrs. Craig Landwehr
 Judge & Mrs. Walter Lanier
o Mr. & Mrs. Alvis M Latino
o Mr. & Mrs. Marcel Lavie
o Mr. Markey Lawson '67
o Mr. & Mrs. Tommy Leaber
 Mr. William F Leaumont '53

 Ms. Melissa LeJeune
 Ms. Mary Carol Lenahan
 Mrs. & Mrs. Christian Lenahan
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Harry Leyrer
o Dr. & Mrs. Evan Liokis
 Dr. & Mrs. Charles Loescher
 Mr. & Mrs. Brandt Lorio
 Mr. & Mrs. Randy M Loup '66
 Mr. & Mrs. Richard Ludwig
 Mr. Thomas Madaelil '00
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Charles Maestri
 Mr. & Mrs. Richard Mannino

 Mrs. Danielle Marinello
 Dr. Tony Martin & Ms. Mindy 

Cordell
 Mr. Michael Mathes & Mrs. 

Suzette Day-Mathes
r, o Mr. Chase McAlpine '05
 Mr. & Mrs. Joshua McGehee '92
 Mr. & Mrs. G. M McInnis
 Mr. & Mrs. Aaron McNamara
 Dr. & Mrs. Jose Mena
o Mr. & Mrs. J. Pat Meraux
o Ms. Anna Maria Mitchell
o Mr. & Mrs. Brandon Mizell
r, o Mr. Ross Molina '00
 Mr. Blair Monroe '80
o Mr. & Mrs. Charles F Monteiro
 Mr. & Mrs. Jim Montour
o Mr. & Mrs. James Moore
 Mr. & Mrs. Jason P Moran '91
o Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Morris
o Mr. & Mrs. Campbell Morrison
 Mr. Benjamin S Morrison '11
 Mr. Forrest Morrison '07
o Mr. & Mrs. Charles B Morse '80
 Mr. & Mrs. Danny W Mott '87
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Mott '94
o Mr. & Mrs. David Mount
 Ms. Clara V Muller
 Mr. & Mrs. Albert Mullet
 Dr. Andrew P Mullet '12
 Mr. & Mrs. John Munn
o Mr. & Mrs. Shane Mutter '97
o Mr. & Mrs. Al Nastasi '91

r Mr. Stephen Neal '07
o Gen. Paul D Nielsen '68
 Mr. Greg Nothacker '70
o Ms. Inger Novoa
 Mr. & Mrs. Gerald T Nuss '76
 Mr. Hayden A Ocman '17
o Mr. & Mrs. Michael Ocman
o Mr. Daniel O'Keefe '03
o Mr. Ryan C O'Keefe '09
o Dr. & Mrs. Adam Paddock
o Mr. & Mrs. Alex Pagnutti
o Mr. & Mrs. John Palmer
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Patron '91
 Mr. & Mrs. Steve Pearce
 Mr. & Mrs. Donald Peltier '97

Drs. Ana Maria & Joseph Perdigao
 Mr. & Mrs. Geoff Philippus
o Mr. & Mrs. Lee Pierre
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Pierson '91
 Mr. Jerry Pinsel
 Mr. Cain A Plaisance '14
 Mr. & Mrs. Wayne A Pontiff '65
 Ms. Paula Powell
 Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Power
o Sgt. & Mrs. Don Pressley
 Mr. Christopher Price '01
 Mr. J Warren Pullen '87
 Mr. & Mrs. William Ragan
o Mr. George A Ragland
 Ms. Karla Rather
 Dcn. & Mrs. Charles F Read '64
 Mr. & Mrs. Clayton Revere
r, o Mr. & Mrs. Lane Richard
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 Mr. Patrick J Richards '12
o Mr. & Ms. Ronald Richoux
 Ms. Kathleen Riedlinger
o Mr. & Mrs. Adam Rodgers
 Mr. & Mrs. Charles H Rollins '80
 Mr. & Mrs. Louis D Ross '51
o Mr. & Mrs. Matt Roth
 Mr. Charles Rowbatham
o Mr. & Mrs. Jeff Rowell
o Ms. Mary Ruh
 Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Ruli
 Salsa CRM Software
 Mr. Joseph Saltamachia '47
o Mr. & Mrs. Jonathan Sandoz
o Mr. & Mrs. Conaway Saux '62
 Mr. Eric Schexnayder '07
 Mr. & Mrs. Ron Schiro
 Mr. & Mrs. Victor Schmitt
 Mr. & Mrs. Glenn Schmitt
 Mr. & Mrs. Jacob R Schoen '62
 Mr. & Mrs. Gary Schwartz
 Mr. & Mrs. Paul Scoriels
 Mr. Michael Seal
 Mr. & Mrs. Ken Sears
o Mr. & Mrs. James Seese
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 Mr. & Mrs. Paul J Spansel
 Speech, Language & Learning 

Center, Inc.
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Stenger
 Dr. Margie Strong
o Mr. & Mrs. Edward T Suffern
o Dr. & Mrs. Michael A Sullivan '57
 Mr. George Sumner
 Ms. Jo Sutherlin
 Mr. & Mrs. Bryan Talbert
o Mr. & Mrs. Ryan Talley
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r, o Mr. & Mrs. Perry Williams '00
o Mr. & Mrs. Chris Wilson
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o Mr. & Mrs. David Woodman
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Alumni Giving by Class Year

1937 Bro. Thomas Ward, FSC
1947 Mr. Joseph Saltamachia
1951 Mr. Louis D Ross
1952 Mr. Ernest Angelo
1953 Mr. William F Leaumont
1955 Mr. Robert E Bilinski
1956 Mr. Billy Kentzel
 Mr. William L Rose
 Mr. Edwin Skelton
1957 Dr. Michael A Sullivan
 Mr. Charles Wheeler
1958 Mr. John F Herbert
1959 Mr. Richard Cullerton
 Mr. Charles L Harrington
1960 Mr. Allan Trosclair
1961 Mr. Jimmy Dykes
1962 Mr. John F Healy
 Mr. J Henry Larose
 Mr. Conaway Saux
 Mr. Jacob R Schoen
1963 Mr. Earl J Deroche
 Mr. Donald J Deroche
 Mr. Cecil W Talley
1964 Mr. John M Baldwin
 Dcn. Charles F Read
1965 Mr. Larry Champagne
 Capt. A D Geoghegan

 Mr. Gregory V Heausler
 Mr. Raymond S Herndon
 Dr. Robert C Penick
 Mr. Wayne A Pontiff
 Mr. Patrick A Tesson
1966 Mr. Bruce J Alexius
 Mr. Thomas Anzelmo
 Mr. James V Connaughton
 Mr. Michael I Flynn
 Mr. David P Glockner
 Mr. Randy M Loup
 Mr. Robert J Schoen
1967 Anonymous Donors
 Mr. William F Gunther
 Mr. Markey Lawson
 Mr. Hollis H Poche
1968 Mr. Michael M Herbert
 Mr. Richard H Kerr
 Gen. Paul D Nielsen
 Mr. Robin Poirier
1969 Mr. William V Henry
 Mr. Bruce J Villere
1970 Mr. Lennie L Crawford
 Mr. Adrian G Duplantier
 Mr. Greg Nothacker
1971 Mr. Paul D Cordes
 Mr. David L Duplantier

1972 Mr. James E Cain
 Mr. John E Peltier
1973 Mr. Edgar R Bogantes
 Mr. Ben H Kasischke
 Mr. Peter T Klebba
1974 Mr. Thomas M Faherty
 Dr. John Thompson
1975 Dr. Robert Fuselier
1976 Mr. Raymond J Battalora
 Mr. Mark R Johnson
 Mr. Gerald T Nuss
1977 Mr. Edwin H Jordan
 Mr. Peter G Perino
1978 Mr. Craig J Robichaux
 Mr. Don Celestin
 Mr. Paul Gement
 Lt. Col. Mark Jenner
 Mr. Trevor Watkins
1980 Dr. Thomas A Anzalone
 Mr. David Gottfried
 Mr. Blair Monroe
 Mr. Charles B Morse
 Mr. Charles H Rollins
1981 Mr. Darryl DePaula
 Mr. Miles P Faust
 Mr. Thomas F Mouch
 P and C Carroll Foundation

 The William Smart Company
1982 Mr. Ruffin J Duet
 Mr. Paul L Farmer
 Mr. J. Pierre Simoneaux
1983 Mr. Mark Bitterwolf
 Dr. W. Ross Cazayoux
 Dr. Harold C Dufour
 Mr. Jonathan Lagarde
 Mr. Daniel J Thomas
1984 Mr. James L Bradford
 Mr. Julian P Caballero
 Mr. Frank J Coumou
 Dr. David R Gahn
 Mr. William E Gulledge
 Mr. James D Wilkins
1985 Mr. George Bonnett
 Mr. Thomas M Galloway
 Mr. J. Pat Meraux
1986 Mr. Greg Pellegrini
1987 Mr. Danny W Mott
 Mr. J Warren Pullen
 Mr. John H Whitlock
1988 Mr. Wade M Hladky
 Mr. John W Lobdell
 Mr. Paul J Mayronne
 Mr. Alexander McLean
 Mr. Mark W Mercante
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 Mr. Ryan Murphy
 Mr. Dale Roberts
1989 Bayou Fire Media, LLC
 Mr. Paul Davis
 Mr. Thomas Dowd IV
 Mr. John T Kidd
 Mr. Steven Latino
 Dr. Eric M Rowley
1990 Mr. Bryan T Billiot
 Dr. Edward Brown
 Mr. Richard L Muller
1991 Dr. James Cavalier
 Mr. Chris Freret
 Mr. Jason P Moran
 Mr. Al Nastasi
 Mr. Ronald Patron
 Mr. Christopher Pierson
1992 Mr. Richard M Barcelona
 Mr. Mace Bourgeois
 Mr. John Curren
 Mr. Blaise Ernst
 Drs. Meredith and Michael Hall
 Mr. Joshua McGehee
1993 Mr. Lawrence E Abbott
 Mr. R. Derrek Barfield
 Mr. Toby M Ellner
 Mr. John D Glaser
 Mr. Craig Paretti
1994 Mr. William Alford
 Mr. Miles Biggs

 Mr. Jeffrey E McDonald
 Mr. Stephen Mott
 Mr. Herbert J Thorpe
1995 Mr. Thomas M Faherty
 Mr. Brad Navarre
1996 Dr. John P d
 Mr. Lane M Johnson
 Mr. Justin M Siverd
1997 Mr. Kenneth Bratton
 Mr. Nelson Breve
 Mr. Ryan Cartier
 Mr. Jonathan Gay
 Mr. Shane Mutter
 Mr. Donald Peltier
 Mr. Robert Shea
 Mr. Chastian Taurman
1998 Mr. Travis Biggs
 Mr. David Billiot
 C M Combs Construction, LLC
 Dr. Owen Mogabgab
1999 Mr. Matthew Crumhorn
 Mr. Craig Kingrea
 Mr. Juan Martinez
2000 Mr. Robert O Farris
 Mr. Theodore Guillot
 Mr. Friedrich Gurtler
 Mr. James Kungel
 Mr. Thomas Madaelil
 Mr. Ross Molina
 Mr. Perry Williams

2001 Dr. Andrew Baier
 Mr. Douglas Fields
 Mr. George Hopkins
 Mr. Christopher Price
2002 Mr. John Gordon
 Mr. Shawn Hymel
2003 Mr. Eric Alley
 Mr. Sean Huber
 Mr. Daniel O
 Mr. Michael Sciortino
2004 Mr. Brendan Aucoin
 Mr. Daniel Burke
 Mr. Sean Spansel
2005 Mr. James Galloway
 Mr. Chase McAlpine
 Mr. Brock Williams
2006 Mr. Jason Cory
 Mr. Peyton Eustis
 Mr. Thomas Galloway
2007 Mr. Richard Jackson

 Mr. Colin McCarthy
 Mr. Forrest Morrison
 Mr. Stephen Neal
 Mr. Eric Schexnayder
2008 Anonymous Donors
2009 Mr. Ryan C O
 Mr. Bryan J Rozycki
2010 Mr. Justin S Kinchen
2011 Mr. Benjamin S Morrison
2012 Dr. Andrew P Mullet
 Mr. Patrick J Richards
2014 Mr. Jacob W Hewson
 Mr. Benjamin T Kenney
 Mr. Cain A Plaisance
2016 Mr. Jacob G Broussard
 Mr. Christian Q Flick
2017 Mr. Hayden A Ocman
2019 Mr. Julian J Contreras
 Mr. Owen T Hnatyshyn
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Special  Events 2020

During a typical year, Saint Paul's School celebrates two major events: Jazz 'N Roll and Celebrity Dinner. Due to the Coronavirus pandemic, 
both events were canceled; however, in March of 2021, a new, smaller, more intimate event, the Five Core Meal, was held in the Briggs 
Assembly Center with the option of attending virtually. With only 50 people in attendance, masked and appropriately spaced, a five course 
meal was served to our guests.
Saint Paul's mission is often expressed in Five Core Principles: Respect for All Persons, Faith in the Presence of God, Concern for the Poor and 
Social Justice, Inclusive Community, and Quality Education. In order to explore these principles and how they relate to each other, the five-
course meal was served with each course corresponding to each of the Principles.
The evening began at 7:00pm with an introduction from Bro. Ray Bulliard, FSC, President of Saint Paul’s School, followed by five short reflections 
from a Lasallian partner pertaining to each Core Value. After each Core Value presentation, a 12 minute breakout session commenced, led by 
a faculty member trained in Lasallian pedagogy. Student Ambassadors assisted with serving the meal.
When the evening ended, our guests reflected that the evening was so meaningful they hoped it would continue. At the end of the school year, 
the decision was made to retire both Jazz 'N Roll and Celebrity Dinner and begin anew after the pandemic eased.
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Evening Sponsor - $10,000
DonahueFavret Contractors, Inc.
Core Value Sponsor - $2,500
Eric and Janel Gray - 1
Eric and Janel Gray - 2
Banner Ford & Chevrolet
Ballard Brands - New Orleans 

Brew, New Orleans Roast, & 
WOW Franchising

Meal Sponsor - $2,500
Craig and Melissa Paretti
Printing Sponsor - $2,500
Mele Printing

Partners
Frank and Melinda Carmeli
Stan and Amy Cowley
Edmond and Shannon 

d'Hemecourt
Alan and Regina Knight
Michael and Kelly Rabalais
Resource Bank
James and Stephanie South
Gary and Stephanie Turner

Special Events Sponsors
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Five Core Principles

16 Faces of  the Future

Five Core Principles

� Quality Education

� Faith in the Presence of God

� Respect for all Persons

� Inclusive Community 

� Concern for the Poor and 
Social Justice
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Benilde Hall  Renovation

Major Donors ($1,000 & above)
Mr. Christopher Blanchard '05
Mr. & Mrs. David Mahoney
Mr. & Mrs. John McDonald
Mr. & Mrs. Craig Paretti '93
Dr. Lisa & Mr. Greg Pellegrini '86

Partners ($500-$999)
Mr. & Mrs. Pete Crifasi '66
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Goodrow '66
Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore I. Impastato '66

Partners (under $500)
Mr. & Mrs. Louis D. Ross, Jr. '51

Keeping the Drive Alive!

Cost 4.8 Million
Benilde Hall was built in 1959 under the principalship/presidency 
of the late Brother Cassian Lange. The second and third floors were 
dormitories for 6th and 7th grades. The bottom floor contained study 
halls and recreation rooms. When Saint Paul's dropped 6th grade, 
the first two floors were converted into classrooms. The third floor 
remained a dormitory for 7th grade. When 7th grade was dropped, 
the third floor became the band room! When the number of boarders 
started dropping, the third floor was converted to classrooms.

Renovation of Benilde Hall was completed in the Fall of 2018. The 
Religion and Spanish classrooms on the second and third floors 
were extensively updated. Each classroom is equipped with a 70 
inch monitor that is used for video presentations in addition to the 
standard 42" monitor for announcement and schedules. The first floor 

was completely reconfigured which includes a campus minister office, one classroom for English, 
another two classrooms for publications and videography, and a bookstore. In January of 2019, a PJ's 
coffee shop became fully functional with students from the Entrepreneur Class preparing and serving 
coffee. PJ's Coffee of New Orleans was instrumental in assisting us with this endeavor from conception 
to completion. Supporters of this renovation are continuing their five year pledge. 

During the Covid-19 pandemic, the coffee shop closed interior service to adhere to the mandated 
restrictions. After the new year when the pandemic seemed to be easing, service was moved outside. 
In March, faculty member and coffee shop moderator, Mr. Brian Logarbo, suddenly passed away; 
therefore, the coffee shop was closed for the remainder of the school year. 

We look forward to resuming a normal coffee shop schedule in the next year.

Benilde Hall Sponsors
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New Band Hall  Building

In the summer of 1966, the school constructed a new “recreation center” exclusively dedicated to the 
recreational needs of the students living in La Salle Hall dormitory. At a cost of $15,000, a building 
was constructed to provide for ping pong, pool, table games and TV for the boarders. Eventually, 
arcade-type games and a snack bar were added. In addition, a nine-hole miniature golf (putt-putt) 
course was built in front of the building, complete with lighting for nighttime use.
The facility, known simply as “the rec hall”, served the recreational needs of the boarding students 
until the summer of 1995, when, once again, the needs of the school dictated change. The overall 
population of the school was growing, but the population of the boarding program was shrinking. 
Accordingly, the decision was made to move the “rec hall” into La Salle Hall itself and to move 
the band hall (which was located on the third floor of Benilde Hall) into the rec hall building, thus 
allowing us to construct five more classrooms in Benilde Hall. The miniature golf course had also 
deteriorated and was removed.
The building has served the Marching Wolves well since that time, but, again, needs dictate change. 
In addition to overall building deterioration, our band programs have been expanding of late and now include concert, jazz, and drum corps 
components in addition to the renowned Marching Wolves, now almost one hundred members strong! They are deserving of a better facility.
This new facility will provide expanded space, restrooms, acoustics, and aesthetics to our music program. Construction began in the fall of 2020 
and is expected to be completed in the fall of 2021.

Major Donors ($1,000 & above)
Mr. & Mrs. Ernest Angelo '52
Mr. Mark A Bickham '82
Mr. & Mrs. Jack R Blossman '57
Lt. Col. Jerry Brumfield '82
Mr. David M Brunner '82
Mr. Bruce Burglass '75
Center for ADHD, Inc
Mr. & Mrs. Joel Champagne '75
Mr. Tom Clark '82

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Cruise
Mrs. Cynthia D'Elia
Mr. James E Diamond '75
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Dorsey
Mr. Paul L Farmer '82
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Fowler
Dr. & Mrs. Benjamin Guevara '97
Mr. & Mrs. Neal Hightower
Mr. Billy Howell '75
Ms. Jane Kolb

Mr. Jeptha Kolb '82
Mr. Andrew B Lapeyre '82
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen A McDaniel '82
Mr. & Mrs. Bayne Million '75
Mr. & Mrs. Charles F Monteiro
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Neuman
Mr. Arturo F Riera '82
Saint Paul's Mothers' Club
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Savage
Mr. Sammy Spalitta '75

Succession of Mr. Richard Kelly

Partners ($500-$999)
Dr. & Ms. Malcolm E Andry
Mr. & Mrs. William Baute
Mr. Charles E Clark '61
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Connelly '75
Mr. & Mrs. Chad Danenhower '92
Mr. Louis D'Elia
Mr. Frank Dinicola '75

New Band Hall Sponsors
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20 Faces of  the Future

This year, Saint Paul's School lost two longtime faculty members and our beloved 
Bro. Alfred Baltz, FSC. 

In Memoriam

Bro. Alfred Baltz, FSC of the San Francisco New Orleans District of the De La Salle Christian Brothers 
passed away on September 9, 2020, at the Saint Paul's Christian Brothers Retirement Home in 
Covington. He was 97 years of age and had been a member of the Congregation since 1936, when 
he entered the junior novitiate. Bro Alfred had two brothers that were both members of the Brothers 
of the Christian Schools, Brother Ralph Baltz, FSC and Brother Leo Baltz, FSC. 

Brother Alfred received the Habit of the Brothers on August 14, 1939, pronounced First Vows in 1940 
and Final Vows in 1947. He held a B.A. from Sacred Heart Scholasticate, Las Vegas, NM. In 1961, he 
earned an M.S. from New Mexico Highlands University. Brother Alfred’s fi rst teaching assignment was 
at St. Peter’s College in New Iberia. Over the course of his ministry, Brother also taught in Catholic 
High of New Iberia, St. Michael’s High of Santa Fe, NM, Hanson High School of Franklin, LA, Kirwin 
High of Galveston, TX (where he was principal), Cathedral-Carmel High School in Lafayette, LA and 
Saint Paul’s School in Covington for 34 years. He retired from teaching in 1995.

Brother Alfred was a deeply spiritual man and lived a life that balanced prayer, study 
and work. He was devoted to prayer and had a special devotion to the Sacred Heart. 
He loved to work with his hands, especially in the garden. He had a tremendous work 
ethic and was a master at repairing things, e.g. roofs, plumbing, and carpentry. Many 
people in the Covington area were recipients of his horticultural skills, and Saint 
Paul’s School was the recipient of his carpentry skills. He was particularly delighted 
in building stage sets for productions. He was gentle, kind, and dignifi ed. His life can 
be summed up with the words of Scripture which speaks of the faithful and prudent 
servant whom the Lord sets over his household. A drive-by public viewing took place 
in front of the Founders Oak Tree on the campus of Saint Paul’s School on Saturday, 
September 26.
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Mr. Brian Logarbo passed away unexpectedly on March 15, 2021. He graduated with undergraduate 
degrees from Louisiana State University and Southeastern Louisiana University in General Studies and 
Finance, respectively. He then went on to earn his MBA from Southeastern following his tenure as a 
manager at American Bank. Though Brian experienced marked success in banking and fi nance as a 
younger man, he later in life found his true vocation as an educator and coach.

Brian was a teacher at Saint Paul's School in Covington for 19 years where he coached soccer, track 
and fi eld, and founded the school's Economics, Finance, and Entrepreneurship program. He loved his 
students as if they were his own sons and took extraordinary pride in their accomplishments both during 
high school and beyond, into their adult lives. Brian has three sons, all graduates of Saint Paul's School, 
Brian, Jr '08, Nick '09, and Patrick '13.

Mr. Robert Lee Simpson '88 died of pancreatic cancer on January 6, 
2021, the Feast of the Epiphany. Robert attended Saint Paul's School 
and loved theater, played football, wrestled and enjoyed being the 
gregarious friend everyone loved to be around. After graduating from 
Saint Paul’s in 1988, he attended Mississippi College and LSU, fi nally 
graduating with a degree in History from Southeastern University. 
In 1994 he was hired at Saint Paul’s as a dorm prefect and part time 
history teacher. Happy to be back in the school where so much of his 
own formation as a Catholic man was molded, he embraced teaching 
in the Lasallian tradition with a surprising fervor. He loved teaching! 
After two years, he took time off to explore a vocation to religious life 

with the Benedictine monks at Saint Joseph Abbey in Covington. He entered the novitiate for a 
year, which he fondly remembered as the most formative, clarifying, and stabilizing time of his 
young adulthood. After discerning that religious life was not his calling, he was able to return 
to Covington in 2000 when Saint Paul’s offered him a full-time position teaching religion. There 
he continued until the time of his death. In the twenty years of his continuous presence at Saint 
Paul’s, he infl uenced and inspired countless young men in their Christian formation. Friends will remember his hearty laugh, 
good humor, engulfi ng hugs, and authentic faith. Robert has two sons who attended Saint Paul's School, Elias '20 and Gabe '22.
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This is the Advancement Review for the 2020-2021 fi scal year. The report covers the President’s Annual Fund Drive, the Benilde Hall Renovation 
Project, the New Band Building, and special events. We understand that donations were made to other programs; however, that data is not reported 
in this document. We are grateful to all our donors, and this donor list has been prepared with care. But, we also know that omissions and errors can 
occur despite our sincere efforts to avoid them. If inaccuracies are noted, we hope that you will advise us and accept our apology.

The Advancement Review is published by the Advancement/Development Offi ce of Saint Paul’s School, Covington, Louisiana. Editor-in-Chief Brother 
Raymond Bulliard, FSC, President. Managing Editor and Data Analyst Mrs. Danielle Lavie, Director of Advancement/Development. Contributors: 
Mrs. Mimi Monteiro, Assistant for Advancement/Development. Photographs provided by staff, family, and friends of Saint Paul’s School.
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Saint Paul’s School Advancement / Development Office

917 S. Jahncke Ave  |  Covington, LA 70433
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